Burke, Teresita

“s.22(1) Personal and Confidential”

From: Reilly Wood -

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 10:40 AM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Support for Commercial and Adanac development
Hello,

I'd like to express my support for the rental building proposed at 815-825 Commercial Drive and 1680 Adanac Street. We
desperately need more secure rental housing in Vancouver, Rental 100 projects like this are a great start.

Thank you,
Reillv Wood

s.22(1) Personal and
Confidential”






